
 
 

 
 
 

1901 Las Vegas Blvd. So. 
Suite 101 
Las Vegas, Nevada 89104-1309 
(702) 892-7313 
www.culinaryhealthfund.org 

 
October 31, 2017 
 
 
RE: October 1st Tragedy on the LV Strip 
 
 
Dear Valued Culinary Provider: 
 
The Culinary Health Fund is waiving copayments and coinsurance for our participants and their 
dependents that were injured as a result of the October 1st Tragedy on the Las Vegas Strip.  This 
includes but is not limited to hospitalizations, office visits, physical therapy, etc.    
 
In addition, the Fund will waive member cost-sharing for mental health outpatient therapy visits 
as a result of the tragedy, for the period of October 1, 2017 through March 31, 2018. 
If you have any questions, please contact our Provider Services Department at (702) 892-7313, 
option #2. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
The Culinary Health Fund  


